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2018 Ordinary Council Meetings  

Meetings are held in the Council  
Chamber, off Brockman St, Manjimup 
(unless otherwise denoted)           
commencing at 5:30pm. 

Chief Executive Officer 

Andrew Campbell  

Administration Centre 

8.30am-5pm Monday-Friday 

Tel: (08) 9771 7777   
Fax: (08) 9771 7771 

37-39 Rose St, Manjimup 

Postal: PO Box 1, Manjimup  WA  6258 

Email: info@manjimup.wa.gov.au  

Website: www.manjimup.wa.gov.au 

Emergencies Only A/H:  6454 4600 

 

1 March 

22 March 
(Walpole) 

12 April 

3 May 

24 May 

 

14 June 
(Pemberton) 

5 July 

28 July 

16 August 

6 September 
(Northcliffe) 

27 September 

18 October 

8 November 

6 December 

West Ward Councillors 
Cr Murray Ventris 0428 471 197 

Cr Verrell Herbert (08) 9776 1216 

Pemberton Library  
Brockman St Tel: 9776 1311 

Wed: 9am - 1.30pm  
Thurs: 9am—1:30pm 

Fri: 10am-12.30pm & 1pm-5pm  
Sat: 9am-12noon 

Pemberton Waste Transfer Station 
     Wed: 11am-5pm    

              Sat/Sun: 12noon-5pm 

  

Community Grants 

The Shire’s annual community grants 
round for 2018/2019 opened on 12 
February 2018. 

This is a great opportunity for 
community groups and organisations to 
seek funding for events, projects or 
activities. 

Applications close at 4pm on Friday 6 
April 2018. 
Citizenship Awards 
The Shire’s official Australia Day 
ceremony was held in Walpole this year 
in conjunction with the Walpole 
Community Resource Centre’s Av’ a 
G’day in Walpole Event. 
Several commendable community 
members were nominated for citizenship 
awards and I again congratulate the 
worthy nominees and winners: 
Mark Hudson - Citizen of the Year; 
Khiara Holdsworth - Under 25 Citizen of 
the Year; 
Harvey Giblett - Senior Citizen of the 
Year; and  
Walpole Yacht Club - Community Group 
of the Year. 

Sport and recreation 

The all new and exciting Manjin Rec 
Plaza is very close to completion and 
will be open by the time this goes to 
print, stay tuned for information on the 
official opening in April 2018. 

As the basketball and cricket seasons 
draw to a close we look forward to the 
commencement of the 2018 football 
season. 

Until next time  …. Paul 

Shire  
President’s 
Message  

Council Meeting 
The next Ordinary Meeting of the 
Manjimup Shire Council will be held in 
the Council Chamber in Manjimup, entry 
off Brockman Street, commencing at 
5:30pm Thursday, 1 March  2018. 
Copies of the agenda are available at 
any library within the Shire of Manjimup, 
the Administration Office or the Shire of 
Manjimup website. Any person wishing 
to address or ask a question of the 
Council is welcome to do  so at the start 
of the meeting. The public are also 
welcome to attend the briefing which is 
held in the afternoon, prior to the Council 
meeting.  If there are confidential items 
to be discussed, the public may be 
asked to leave the room for a period of 
time. 

Want to know sooner? 
Download 

Zone 8 is in a prohibited burning 
period until 14 March 2018 and then 
returns to a restricted period. 

Community Grants 

Community groups and ‘not for 
profit’ organisations are invited to 
apply for funding under the 
2018/2019 Shire of Manjimup 
Community Grant Scheme.  

Application forms are available from 
the Shire Administration Office, 
Community Resources Centres, 
Public Libraries or the Shire website. 

Applications close on Friday 6 April 
2018. 

For further information contact 
Michelle McGinty on 9771 7701 or 
email info@manjimup.wa.gov.au. 

Manjimup’s new entrance 

Works on the new northern 
roundabout and modifications to the 
northern end of Giblett Street 
commenced on Monday 19 February 
2018. The roundabout will change 
the northern façade of the Shire and 
is expected to encourage traffic into 
the Manjimup CBD.  TRACC Civil 
have been awarded the contract and 
are expected to be onsite until late 
May or June 2018. A site office has 
been set up on Apex Park and some 
traffic delays are to be expected. 
Detours and traffic management will 
be in place for the duration. For 
details on the project visit the Shire’s 
website at  
www.manjimup.wa.gov.au/
mtcrprojectcomponents 

Proposed closure of Doggerup 
Road 
Under section 58 of the Land 
Administration Act 1997 Council 
proposes to close Doggerup Road, 
Road Reserve, Sandy Peak. 

A copy of the proposal can be viewed 
on the Shire website 
www.manjimup.wa.gov.au under 
‘public comment’.  

Written submissions are required by 
Friday, 30 March 2018 and should 
be sent to Chief Executive Officer, 
Shire of Manjimup, PO Box 1, 
Manjimup WA 6258 or email to 
info@manjimup.wa.gov.au  

For further information contact 
Catherine Scollan, Manager Technical 
Services on 9771 7777.  

Tribute to the Southern Arch 

A tribute to Manjimup’s Southern Arch 
was installed last week The original 
arch was removed after being 
destroyed by a truck in 2013. 


